
Dates for your diary 

SEED (Charity number: 1101166) aims to: 
Provide education, board and lodgings for as long as 
each student is able to stay in secondary and tertiary 
education and offer vocational training if appropriate. 

Keep administrative costs down to an absolute mini-
mum by using internet correspondence and volunteer 
workers to run the charity wherever possible. 

Improve opportunities for sustainable school         
development 

Facilitate correspondence between sponsors and    

students to enable friendships to prosper and bridge   

the cultural gap.  

We are always very  
grateful for donations 

for prizes for our   
bingo and fundraising 
evenings, as this helps 
us to raise even more 

on the night.  

For more information 
about events please call 

Emma on  

07767 411284      

SEED AGM 
You are all very    
welcome to join 

us for our Annual    
General Meeting 

on  

FRIDAY 30th 
JANUARY 2015 

 At 7pm 

Please phone 
Mike for venue 

details on 

 01885  
483964 

RACE NIGHT 

Come and support 
SEED at our             

RACE NIGHT 
 

This will be held  

at The Falcon Hotel, 
Bromyard on         

FRIDAY 20th  

 MARCH 2015 

For further details please 
contact Chris Anning at:   

anning_chris@yahoo.co.uk  

Or Mike Cresswell on 
01885 483964  

If you have fund    
raising ideas for SEED 
please do let us know! 

SEED 
Emma Stapley 

PO Box 873, 

Worcester, 

WR6 5ZF 

Could you give a 

child a brighter 

future? 

Phone: 07767 411284 
E-mail: enquiries@s-e-e-d.org.uk 

Website: www.s-e-e-d.org.uk  

Since our last newsletter the SEED  
family has been growing! I would like 
to offer congratulations to Stevo, past 
Tanzanian Programme Manager, on 
the birth of his daughter, Sharon and 

also to Deule, current Tanzanian Programme 
Manager on the birth of his son, Jensen. 

I hope you will enjoy reading about 
the daily activities of SEED in 

Tanzania through Deule’s reports. 

Many thanks for your support again through 
2014. I have enjoyed being able to send off many 
Christmas cards from sponsors and supporters to 
the students this month. The Tanzanian school 
year starts again in January 2015, it would be 
lovely to send out more letters to encourage the students in 
their studies. 

Emma Stapley    

A word from the chairman….  

Summer Barbecue  

An impromptu barbecue last June in the garden of 

supporters of SEED was a lovely opportunity to spend 

a Sunday afternoon in great company. The weather 

was warm; the meat, salads and puddings were 

delicious; and even better - £160 was raised for SEED 

funds. Great!    Robert Hollis 

Many thanks to Mr and Mrs Huddleston who have helped so generously 

to raise these much needed funds for SEED. 
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May 2014 I visited VETA college to meet our students Epifanyo and 

Veridiana  they are going to finish this year. In June they are going to have 

practical studies for three months, Veridiana will be at Dar es salaam Peacock 

hotel while Epifanyo will be at Mafinga forest company, hope this practical 

studies will make them so strong and trained enough to secure jobs. 

I made a trip to Idodi secondary with the main 

aims to continue with entrepreneurship training. I 

provide mosquito nets to our new students . 

I visited colleges to meet Victor and Christian, I met 

them at Roman church workshop, they are there for practical training in this 

June session. 

June 2014  I heard the good news that Ruth (former SEED student) has secured  a job at 

Uhuru dispensary  at Iringa municipal. 

Six students are accepted into form 5 after passing their exams well (A-level). 

 I received the students from different villages, Teacher Training College 
and VETA students who came to the office for letter writing. 

 

July 2014 I used these days to attend new form fives the students are very   happy and thank 

you for your great support, they also wrote letters to their sponsors to let them know about 

their career and to give their thanks as they are going to start the new life and new class. 

....then we started entrepreneur class for form three and four. 

Students enjoyed so much this subject as they say they can use 

this knowledge even if they fail to join form five. I provided 

pocket money to them, they heartily gave thanks for this .                  

Extracts from Deule’s reports  
In addition to almost daily e-mails, Deule writes a weekly report of all the activities he has 

carried out for SEED. Here are some of the extracts from those reports. 
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 August 2014  I prepared brochures for primary 

schools visits, I prepared this paper so that students 

can have our number to simplify the communication 

during schools selections. ...also so i can take down all 

names of vulnerable children for next years pro-

gramme. These brochures have our charity motto and 

some short history of the charity... I also contacted all 

heads of the schools so that they can be aware of my visit. 

It was the day I made the trip to Kiwere secondary school just to meet students for the 

purpose of having the class for Basic English studies touching on some basic elements of 

speech this was class for form one, two and three. After that I had the class for entrepre-

neur with form four students as now we are at fourth topic, student’s looks so exiting with 

this VICOBA topic I think it’s because in the village there is lots opportunities, so they just 

imagine how they use them effectively.  

September Amos Ngailo has been selected to join university of Archbishop Joseph for 

doctor of medicine. Another fresh and good week where I met with parents of all seed 

students from each school. The aim was to speak to parents/guardians about what we pro-

vide and what we don’t provide, to remind the parents over their responsibilities and to 

participate fully to the raising of the students when they are at school. 

October It was the day of which Kiwere secondary school held the graduation ceremony 

to say goodbye to their lovely form four students, the ceremony was attended by many 

parents and invited guests, students were in very good look and happy for the great time 

they waited for so long time to achieve. They were so happy.  

November  I have prepared some questionnaires for inter-

views for our new students in 2015. I received some guests 

who came to ask for the support to their children as the 

standard seven results are out.                                      

Deule Jamhuri   SEED Programme Manager   


